
Thunder Bay Regional Health Sciences Centre

Opportunities for Pathologists in Thunder Bay, 

Ontario, Canada

Thunder Bay Regional Health Sciences

Centre (TBRHSC) currently has full time,

permanent vacancies for a Anatomical or

General Pathologists.

TBRHSC is also seeking NSLP eligible

locums with an independent license to
practice in Ontario. To determine if you are

eligible to locum please visit: 
https://www.healthforceontario.ca/en/Home/All_Programs/

Northern_Specialist_Locum_Programs/Physician_Eligibility

Position Description:

Our pathologists provide direction and

supervision of clinical laboratory services

including a testing volume of approximately 1.5

million per year. Anatomical pathology services

include over 16,000 surgical pathology cases

supported by histochemical and

immunoperoxidase staining protocols,    and

approximately 4,000 cytology cases.

Specific Skills:

Compensation:

NSLP Locums:

Independent license or eligible for
independent license with the College of

Physicians & Surgeons of Ontario (CPSO).

•

Certification in General or Anatomical

Pathology

•

APP + FFS▪
Funded Site Visit▪
Relocation Expenses▪
Teaching & Research Opportunities▪
$84,000+ Northern Recruitment
initiatives.

▪

Annual retention incentive▪

Travel / Accommodation reimbursement▪
Daily honorarium▪

Serving Northwestern Ontario Academics & Learning

Research Will Transform the

Future of Health Care

Living in Thunder Bay

Thunder Bay Regional Health Sciences 

Centre serves Northwestern Ontario from
east of White River to the Manitoba border

in the west and from Hudson Bay in the
north to the United States border in the

south. Thunder Bay Regional Health

Sciences Centre is the only acute care

hospital in the City of Thunder Bay and

operates one of the busiest emergency
departments in Canada and the only one in

the City. Ours is also the only tertiary

hospital in Northwestern Ontario and a 
regional referral centre for 10 smaller

regional acute care hospitals. We are a
unique region with unique gaps in health

care.

The Thunder Bay Regional Health

Research Institute is distinct. Until very
recently, health research facilities of this

calibre would be housed in a major
metropolitan centre. Indeed, our scientists

found that Thunder Bay’s size and status

as a regional hub has tremendous

advantages, particularly access to

collaborators. We are able to focus our
research to address the health care

challenges unique to our region.

Learners play an important role at our

Hospital. We are the teaching hospital of
choice for learners from the Northern

Ontario School of Medicine, Lakehead
University, Confederation College, and

other partnering academic institutions.

We are an academic health sciences
centre, committed to teaching the next

generation of health care providers. Our
new Simulation Centre allows

practitioners to practice and expand their

knowledge and skills within a safe and
controlled environment.

In addition to working at a worldclass

academic health care facility, you also
have the city of Thunder Bay and

surrounding area at your at your back
door. We are known for our access to the 

outdoors: hiking, fishing, camping,

snowshoeing, skiing; we have it all! For
more information, please visit:

https://gotothunderbay.ca/ or
https://www.thunderbay.ca/en/index.aspx

Physician Recruitment

Medical Affairs Office, TBRHSC

980 Oliver Road

Thunder Bay, Ontario P7B 6V4

Phone: (807) 684-7253

Email: TBRHSC.MedicalAffairs@tbh.netwww.tbrhsc.net


